
FAYETTEVILLE CITY COUNCIL 

DISCUSSION OF AGENDA ITEMS MEETING MINUTES 

ST. AVOLD ROOM 

MAY 28, 2013 

6:00 P.M.

Present:                 Mayor Pro Tem James W. Arp, Jr. (District 9) 

Council Members Keith Bates, Sr. (District 1); Kady-Ann Davy (District 2); Robert A. Massey, Jr.

(District 3); Darrell J. Haire (District 4); Bobby Hurst (District 5); William J. L. Crisp (District 6);

Valencia A. Applewhite (District 7); Wade Fowler (District 8); James W. Arp, Jr. (District 9)

Absent:                  Mayor Anthony G. Chavonne

Others Present:   

                 Theodore Voorhees, City Manager 

                 Rochelle Small-Toney, Deputy City Manager 

                 Dele Smith, Assistant City Manager 

                 Karen McDonald, City Attorney 

                 Members of the Press

Mayor Pro Tem Arp called the meeting to order at 6:20 p.m. and began by discussing the letter

from the Downtown Alliance.  He stated the letter was advising of the unanimous vote by the

Alliance regarding the Downtown Municipal Services District funding.

Mayor Pro Tem Arp also reviewed a memo from Ms. Lisa Smith, Chief Financial Officer,

regarding the assessment process.

Mayor Pro Tem Arp then proceeded with review of the consent agenda.

Council Member Applewhite advised of her intent to pull Item 5.1 for a meeting with the Police

Benevolent Association and other interested parties.

A discussion period ensued.

Council Member Fowler advised of his intent to pull Item 5.2

Mayor Pro Tem Arp then proceeded with review of the public hearings and other items on the

agenda.

Mr. Theodore Voorhees, City Manager, advised there were only two items for discussion

regarding the budget and if Council was so inclined, the meeting on May 29, 2013, could be

cancelled.  Consensus of Council was to cancel the budget meeting.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 6:40 p.m.


